Reverent W. Eric Carson Duke Memorial United Methodist Church Durham, North Carolina 27701

Dear Reverend Carson:

At a recent meeting of the Executive Board of United Methodist Women there was considerable discussion regarding the mailing of the Bulletin and Insights to the membership. This discussion and review resulted in a recommendation that the Bulletin be mailed weekly and that Insights be published and mailed on a monthly basin.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely yours,

Hilda Coble, President

Beulah Latta, Recording Secretary

cc: Rev. Omar Fink, Council on Ministries